Final
\*VIRTUAL\* WebEx
Training Session

July 9, 2020

The Virginia Board of Funeral Directors and Embalmers convened for a WebEx Training Session on Thursday, July 9, 2020 at the Department of Health Professions, Perimeter Center, 9960 Mayland Drive, Henrico, Virginia.

## **BOARD MEMBERS PRESENT:**

Mia F. Mimms, FSL, JD, President R. Thomas Slusser, Jr., FSL, Vice-President Jason Graves, FSL Muhammad Hanif, Citizen Member Louis R. Jones, FSL Blair H. Nelsen, FSL Connie B. Steele, FSL Joseph Frank Walton, FSL

# **BOARD MEMBERS ABSENT:**

Kenneth Scott Hickey, M.D., Citizen Member, Secretary-Treasurer

## DHP STAFF PRESENT FOR ALL OR PART OF THE MEETING:

Erin Barrett, Assistant Attorney General, Board Counsel Sarah Georgen, Licensing and Operations Manager Kelley Palmatier, Deputy Executive Director Corie Tillman Wolf, Executive Director Matt Treacy, Media Production Specialist Heather Wright, Program Manager

#### OTHER GUESTS PRESENT:

Barry Robinson, Virginia Mortician's Association

# **CALL TO ORDER**

Ms. Tillman Wolf called the meeting to order at 10:05 a.m. She welcomed participants and completed a roll call.

#### WEBEX TRAINING SESSION

Ms. Georgen and Ms. Tillman Wolf discussed the meeting logistics and functions for the upcoming virtual board meeting to be conducted on July 14, 2020.

## **ADJOURNMENT**

With all business concluded, the meeting adjourned at 10:32 a.m.

Mia Mimme ID ESI Poord President

Corie Tillman Wolf, LD. Executive Director